7th April 2020

Dear resident,

I'm Demi Hinde a student from Marshland High School and i am 11 years old.

I am writing to you to send happy thoughts to you and to let you know that times are hard for everyone right now but we will get through this together and everything will be okay in the end.

Anyway I'm Demi and i like to spread positivity around to anyone who may need it at there lowest point in life or even if they are not at there lowest point i try to make their life a little more better for anyone.

Right now in isolation I'm staying at home and trying to keep everyone happy and healthy as its not the best place for anyone to be in right now.

I think that being kind and respectful is important because some people in the past haven't been very nice to me and i know how horrible I felt. And now i like to give my best in everything trying to make people happy and spread positivity to anyone and people who need it most.

You should stay positive because you will find a way out of this and be happy when this is all done and you will wonder why you were so worried about this.

Yours faithfully

Demi

Student at marshland high school x